
 

 

 September 10, 2022 

 

 

 The Mahaska County Board of Supervisors met in work session on the above date at 9:00 

am at the Environmental Learning Center.  Present were the following board members: 

Chairman – Mark Groenendyk; Vice chairman – Steve Wanders; and Member – Chuck Webb.  

Also present were several City officials and Jody Van Patten, Auditor. 

 The County Board of Supervisors were invited to participate in a strategic planning 

retreat with officials of the City of Oskaloosa.  The objective of the day was to have discussions 

pertaining to goals and strategies where the County and City could work together for the 

betterment of the community. 

 

Attest: ____________________________                    _________________________________ 

 Jody Van Patten                                                  Mark Groenendyk-Chairman 

            Mahaska County Auditor                                   Mahaska County Board of Supervisors 

 


